

CUNNINGHAM HILL INFANT SCHOOL

Cell Barnes Lane, St Albans, Herts, AL1 5QJ Tel: 01727 857524, Fax: 01727 852609 admin@cunninghaminfants.herts.sch.uk www.cunninghaminfants.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Charlotte Cooper

21 November 2016

Dear Parents

Hertfordshire County Council have changed their School Closure Notification system. This system is used should the school need to be closed in an emergency such as severe weather (snow) or during a public emergency.

The new system will send you a text message and an email directly, should the school close in an emergency.

Parents must sign up to the new system in order to access the immediate updates. Please click on the following link and then click on 'sign up' in the top right corner:

member.everbridge.net/index/892807736725489

You are then able to register your details and click which school you would like to receive messages from, this enables you to receive messages from other schools if you have siblings there (i.e. the junior school).

It is imperative that all parents sign up to the system. If you are unable to do this from home or need support, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Cooper Headteacher









